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Downtown Business owners,

On April 29 and April 30, Precision Concrete will be performing concrete shaving to
eliminate trip hazards on the sidewalks in the historic downtown district. To
minimize the disruption to business patrons, crews will be onsite starting at 8am
until around 1pm. Access to the repair area will be limited by cones. Each repair
should take a maximum of 30 minutes and foot traffic will be resumed as soon as
possible. All debris will be removed by Precision concrete. If you have any
questions or concerns, please feel free to contact:

Dan Lafontaine
Public Works Director

209-215-4895


http://www.cityofsuttercreek.org/public-works/page/downtown-sidewalk-repairs

